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JANUARY PROGRAM RECOMMENDATION 
SATURDAY,  JANUARY 19, 2019 

snow date - January 26 
7:30 p.m 

Trinity Episcopal Church  
210 West German Street  

Shepherdstown, WV 25443

George Stevens Organ (1869)  
Julie Vidrick Evans, Organist

Presented by Friends of Music 
This is a ticketed event: tickets may be purchased online  

Cost is $22.50 (early bird) & $25

http://www.friendswv.org/2018-2019-season/

• Vincent Lubeck (1654-1740) –– Prelude and fugue in E Major
• John Stanley (1712-1786) –– Voluntary I

• Georg Boehm (1661-1733) –– Variations on Freu dich sehr o meine seele
• George Frideric Handel (1685-1759) –– Concerto in F Major

• Felix Mendelssohn (1809-1847) –– Sonata I in F Minor, Allegro assai vivace
• Three Spirituals:

Steal away, Arr. Charles Callahan
Were You There, Arr. Mary Beth Bennett

Great Day! Arr. David Schelat
• Johannes Brahms (1833-1897) –– Chorale Prelude on Herzlich tut mich verlangen

• Johann Sebastian Bach (1685-1750) –– Prelude and Fugue in G Major
• continued on next page
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Dinner at the Bavarian Inn is suggested. There is a dress code in the dining room, a more casual 
setting downstairs in the Rathskeller. (same menu).  Reservations suggested.  

Shepherdstown is 31 miles southwest of  Frederick, Maryland via US 340, then north on WV-230 
(Shepherdstown Pike).  It is also 37.2 miles northwest of  Leesburg, Virginia via VA 9, WV-119 
(Veterans Memorial Highway, and WV-480 (Kearneysille Pike). 

Happy New Year everyone! 

Hope that you had a good holiday.  

First of  all, I want to thank those of  you who have paid your dues for the 2018/2019 period. I do apologize 
for not getting the checks deposited until December 31st. It has been a crazy fall. But they HAVE been 
deposited and should show up in your bank accounts no later than this coming Monday. 

I am also writing to remind those of  you who still haven't paid your Hilbus Chapter OHS 2018/2019 dues 
to please send the dues to me. There are about 35 of  you who still haven't paid your dues. As you know, the 
dues are $14.00.  

We also want to encourage you to give a voluntary donation of  at least $10.00 to support a Biggs Scholar at 
the 2019 OHS convention. Last year, we gave $1,200.00, which was really great. I am encouraging you, 
especially those of  you who do not give any monies at all, to think about giving this year. It costs the Organ 
Historical Society around $1,500.00 to send one Biggs Scholar to the convention. It would be nice if  we 
could increase our amount this time to fully pay for one Biggs Scholar. We have several members who give 
$100.00 or more towards the Hilbus Chapter contribution. I don't expect all of  you to be able to match 
that. But even increasing your amount by even $5.00, $10.00 or more will make a BIG difference.  

Thank you for your support - it is always much appreciated! 
-Carolyn Lamb Booth 
Secretary/Treasurer - Hilbus Chapter - OHS

CHAPTER NEWS 

A review of  the excellent November Crawl will be featured in the February Newsletter. 

Please note that the March Crawl date will be Saturday, March 30. This is a joint event with Baltimore AGO. 
David Storey is planning a visit to surviving Herny Niemann organs in Baltimore. This will be both interesting 
and exciting. It’s a wonderful opportunity to hear the work of  this fine organ builder. 

Carolyn Booth sent this notice: 
Bee Hobbs found out recently that the wife of  longtime Hilbus Chapter member, Fred Gloeckler, Joyce 
Gloeckler, passed away in September. For those of  you who know Fred, you might want to send him a card or 
note. His address is: 5000 Fairbank Avenue, Apt. 218, Alexandria, VA 22311-1231.


